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23rd May 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

School Newsletter  
 
For the Summer Term, the children can wear their summer uniform; black 
shorts for boys and blue and white gingham dresses for girls.  The children 
need to wear suitable footwear to school which should include black 
school shoes or trainers. 
 
Please apply suncream to your child before they come to school and send them in with a 
sunhat or cap.  Please also make sure your child has a water bottle each day.  These can be 

refilled at school as necessary. 
 

School Photographer 
The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 6th June at 9:00am to take the 
children’s photos.  He will take individual and sibling photos.  Only siblings who 
attend school can be in the photos. 
 

Uniform Ordering 
Mrs Towers sent the link via email for uniform ordering earlier this week.  If you 

would like to order uniform, please note that it may take up to four weeks for delivery.  
http://www.brigade.uk.com.   
 
We still have some discounted items in school available to purchase as follows.   
 
Sweatshirts – size 24” - £5.00 
Blue Polo Shirts – Size 28” and Small Adult - £3.00 each 
 

After School Clubs 
After school clubs have finished now for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.  Years 1 and 2 will commence Cricket 
on Thursday 8th June.  Green slips have been sent home this week confirming your child’s place.  
 

School Meals 
If you pay for school meals, please can you clear any arrears on your account. 

 
Foodbank and Citizen’s Advice 

If you require support with getting back to work or checking benefits, you can drop 
into the Children’s Centre on Mondays to speak to someone from the Department 
for Work and Pensions.  Please also note the Foodbank is open on Tuesdays at the 
church.  Please see the attached leaflet with the opening times of other locations. 
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Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 5th June INSET Day – School closed to all pupils 

Tuesday 6th June School Photographer 

Tuesday 6th June 
Wednesday 7th June 

Home visits for new Reception starters 

Tuesday 13th June Years 3, 4 and 5 Day Trip to Pettypool 

Friday 16th June Year 5 trip to Edge Hill University 

Thursday 22nd June Alice in Wonderland performance in school 

Thursday 29th June 
Sports Day 
AM - KS1 / PM – KS2 

Monday 3rd July Reception and Year 1 trip to Imagine That! 

Monday 3rd July Year 2 trip to Walton Hall Gardens 

Monday 3rd July 
Tuesday 4th July 
Wednesday 5th July 

Year 6 Transition days to High School 

Tuesday 4th July Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 5th July 
9.15am New Parents’ Meeting 
1.30pm Stay and Play 

Thursday 6th July Year 6 Prom 3.30pm – 5.00pm 

Monday 10th July 
Tuesday 11th July 
Wednesday 12th July 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Pettypool 

Wednesday 19th July Break up for the Summer Holidays at 1.30pm 

 
Half Term 

We break up for the half term on Friday 26th May at 3.00pm.  School reopens on Tuesday 6th 
June.  Have a lovely half term and we will see you after the holiday. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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